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“Giving is not just about making a donation; it is about making a difference.” 

-Kathy Calvin 
Dear Valued Parents, 
 
Greetings! 
 
Al Ain Juniors School believes that charity enriches the community and rewarding in so many levels. We strongly believe 
that the act of giving, teaches the children not just to be generous but to be more appreciative of what they have. 
In cooperation with ADEK, Al Ain Juniors School has received stories of “Heroes of the UAE Red Crescent” along with 
Piggy Banks from Red Crescent.  In this regard we would like to provide an opportunity to children to contribute any 
amount towards the piggy bank to show our empathy and solidarity with the needy. The amount could be handed over 
to the respective class teacher on or before 3rd March 2019. The collection from the piggy banks will be given to Red 
Crescent as a support to their charity all over the UAE. The participating students will receive a gift pack and certificate 
from Red Crescent. 
 
We thank you in advance for your kindness and continued support to all Al Ain Juniors’ School program. 
 
AJS Administration 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Cir41/AJS/VP/AY1819/Feb2019         25th February 2019 

                                                                                                 
“Giving is not just about making a donation; it is about making a difference.” 

-Kathy Calvin 
Dear Valued Parents, 
 
Greetings! 
 
Al Ain Juniors School believes that charity enriches the community and rewarding in so many levels. We strongly believe 
that the act of giving, teaches the children not just to be generous but to be more appreciative of what they have. 
In cooperation with ADEK, Al Ain Juniors School has received stories of “Heroes of the UAE Red Crescent” along with 
Piggy Banks from Red Crescent.  In this regard we would like to provide an opportunity to children to contribute any 
amount towards the piggy bank to show our empathy and solidarity with the needy. The amount could be handed over 
to the respective class teacher on or before 3rd March 2019. The collection from the piggy banks will be given to Red 
Crescent as a support to their charity all over the UAE. The participating students will receive a gift pack and certificate 
from Red Crescent. 
 
We thank you in advance for your kindness and continued support to all Al Ain Juniors’ School program. 
 
AJS Administration 

P .  O .  B o x  8 0 7 1 8 ,  A l  A i n ,  U A E  

w w w . a l a i n j u n i o r s . c o m  

i n f o @ a l a i n j u n i o r s . c o m  

A f f i l i a t e d  t o  U n i v e r s i t y  o f  C a m b r i d g e ,  

U n i t e d  K i n g d o m .  

A f f i l i a t e d  t o  C e n t r a l  B o a r d  o f  S e c o n d a r y  E d u c a t i o n ,  

N e w  D e l h i ,  I n d i a .  


